August 20, 1950

A meeting of the General Committee was called to order by
Herb Kearms at the 0dd Fellows Sierra Park,

Committee men present: Jessup, Wiseman, Boydstun, Loeffelbein,
Ferbrache, Heggle, Christy, Blevins, Gray, Roy C. Johnson, Booker,
Barkley, Sferwood, Heinsohn, Wallace, and Roy L. Johnson.

A review of progress of the Park was given by Kearns.

Discussion of matters in general was held.

Hosmer gave talk on duties and purposes of the General Committee.

Discussion was held about holding a Barbecue Picnic on the
10th of September. The plan was glven unanimous approval by all
present.

Motion by Blevins seconded by Christy that a charge of $1.00
per plate be made to all adults. Children to be admitted free.

Fraternally Submitted,
Y

Secretary



